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September 17, 1979 .

The Division of Radiological Health
Alabama Department of Public Health
Montgomery, Alabama 36130

RE: Alabama Liscense Number 240

Dear Sir,

Under this liscense, no low-leiel radioactice waste has been generated
in 1978 or 1979.

Sincerely,

SW @Helson Perry
Radiation Safety Officer
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